NOTICE
Dear Parents

Greetings of Peace from St. Mary’s Convent School Dewas. We have come almost to
the end of academic year 2020-2021. In our school the virtual platform of teaching
learning has been going on very smoothly. We have almost hundred percent
attendance record of virtual learning. Classes have been regular Periodic tests Half
yearly assessment has been regular and PTM has been held as per different
sections.Final exams will be held in March.

Throughout the lockdown period all our children have been regular with their study.
During the lockdown emergency the teachers had no break from their duties. They
have left no stone unturned to make teaching interesting and to keep the ball
rolling. In KG and nursery the virtual learning has been very motivating besides the
attractive videos the teachers have come daily to school and the written work too is
given to the parents to get it done by their wards and submit in school.No doubt the
parents of lower classes had a tough time with their children but | am sure they
have understood the difficulties it is not an easy task to teach and manage the
children at home.

It has been very encouraging to hear from many of the parents the words of
appreciation for the good work that has been done by the teachers. My sincere
appreciation to all the children and their parents and also the teachers for your
tireless efforts to face the challenges of education of this pandemic year.

Parents we do understand the financial difficulties that have come on our way
specially this year. Keeping this in mind the management has given fee concession
to all the classes in each of the 4 instalments. Right from Nursery to 12" more than
one full instalment concession has been given. That is about 25 to 31% .This is the
maximum and final concession that is given.l am thankful to many of you who have
already paid all 4 instalments.

This is a reminder for those of you who have not yet paid the fees.Please note you
have to clear up all your dues before the final exam. As per Government Directive,
no fees no promotion to the next class.

May God bless you and all your dear ones at home. Stay home Stay
safe and Stay Blessed.
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